
 
 

 
 
 

 
2015 Walk T-Shirt FAQs 
 
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) about the Walk for Animals 2015 T-Shirts 
 
Do I receive a t-shirt with my $25 registration? 
No. New this year, t-shirts are a fundraising prize and are earned at the $50 fundraising 
level.  Your $25 registration fee will be credited toward your fundraising goal.  So by 
fundraising just $25 – you will earn the t-shirt. 
 
If I don’t fundraise the $25 before the Walk, is there a way I can get a t-shirt? 
Yes.  We will be taking orders for t-shirts at the Walk.  For a $25 donation, made at the 
Walk, we will order you a t-shirt. 
 
If I didn’t fundraise before the Walk but want to donate to order my t-shirt, where 
should I go on the day of the Walk? 
Please see our fantastic volunteers at the NAPA HUMANE STORE booth on Main 
Street at the Walk.  There you will be able to complete your t-shirt order form and make 
your $25 donation to get the t-shirt. 
 
What forms of payment do you take for the t-shirt donation? 
We can take cash, check or credit cards. 
 
I pre-registered and fundraised at least $25.  Will I get my t-shirt the day of the 
Walk? 
Most likely, Yes.  However, we have to order the t-shirts weeks before the Walk and 
have to make our best estimates of needs.  Should your t-shirt not be available, we will 
be placing an order right after the Walk.  We apologize and ask for your patience if your 
t-shirt is delayed... 
 
If I pre-registered and fundraised $25, where will I pick up my t-shirt the day of the 
Walk? 
You will be able to get you t-shirt at the FUNDRAISING PRIZES booth on Main St. the 
day of the Walk. 
 
What if I have other questions about t-shirts? 
Please contact Adrienne Amdahl at (707) 255-8118 x205 or 
aamdahl@napahumane.org 
 
 


